
 
Items in this Issue 
 

 Evaluation Updates 
 Additional Information 
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Call for Content 
 

This newsletter is one 
mechanism utilized to 
report out on key 
accomplishments and 
communicate upcoming 
tasks and due dates.  If 
anyone has information to 
include for future editions, 
please e-mail Sandy 
Shedlock at 
sshedlock@pcgus.com or 
one of our county 
newsletter representatives: 
 Allegheny:  

Robin Orlando 
 Crawford:  

Kelly Schwab 
 Dauphin:  

Rick Vukmanic 
 Lackawanna:  

Kerry Browning 
 Philadelphia:  

Kim Ali 
 Venango:  

Bethany Cloonan 
 
If you have any content 
you would like to share 
(success stories, lessons 
learned, news) or if you 
have contact changes for 
your agency, please 
contact Erin Palmer at 
epalmer@pcgus.com.   
 

 

 

Evaluation Updates from the CWRC 
 

We are in the last month of data collection and have been in touch with many of 
you about observations of conferences, SPANS etc.  As we finalize data files for 
analysis, we may have questions. 
 
We appreciate your prompt response to our e-mails or telephone calls or calls 
from Laura or Britany. 
  
Thank you for your ongoing work with us on this evaluation. This evaluation was a 
great challenge and we could not have done it without your help. 

 
Additional Information to Come 
 

Please watch for additional information in the near future regarding Extension and 
Renegotiation updates as well as Family First. 
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Important Dates: Upcoming Events and Deadlines 
 June 

o June 25th: The Executive Committee Meeting will be held at the Hampton 
Inn West in Mechanicsburg, PA.   

 Updated and additional information pertaining to the CWDP 
Extension and Renegotiation Request will be discussed at the 
Executive Committee meeting. 

 July 
o July 9th is the deadline for submitting your completed summaries for the 

Semi-Annual Progress Report to sshedlock@pcgus.com.  Templates have 
been dispersed among the counties. 

o July 15th: Quarterly Program Monitoring forms are due. 
o July 16th-17th: Annual Child Welfare Waiver Meeting to be held in 

Washington, DC.   
 All county representatives received the information to register 

and reserve accommodations to attend the meeting. 
 


